
November 10, 2003 
  
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
We are in receipt of your requested information pertaining to Rulemaking on Emergency 
Information. Please be advised, Maxxis Communications no longer operates a 
telecommunications switch and would therefore not provide the requested information. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Pamela Ward 
Chief Operations Officer 


